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“Calhoun County Schools working together to provide students with limitless possibilities.”

Calhoun County’s Opening School Information For 2021-2022
This fluid document may need to be added to and updated as more information becomes available.

Calhoun County students and staff will not be required to wear a mask. We will
continue to socially distance as much as possible. Parents and Staff can choose to wear a
mask if they are more comfortable in doing so; however, if the DHHR COVID-19 map has
Calhoun County in the Orange or Red on the Thursday map. Calhoun County students, staff,
and community will be required to wear a mask for the next week in school and
extracurricular activities. Calhoun County Schools will make the announcement each Friday
in our schools and on our web page, social media pages, and through the call system. The
requirement to wear a mask will be for all students and staff regardless of being vaccinated.

Calhoun County Schools will follow all of the West Virginia Department of Education and the West
Virginia Health and Human Resources requirements in the Re-Entry document.

Anyone who has symptoms of COVID-19 should not report to any school location until cleared by a
medical professional. Any person that has traveled to an identified hot spot or traveled outside the United
States will be required to notify Trudi Anderson, school nurse, for instructions. Anyone at Calhoun County
Schools showing any of the signs of COVID-19 will be asked to leave immediately and seek medical
assistance. If this is a student, they will be placed in a specific location to be monitored until a parent can
pick the student up and seek medical attention. If necessary, Calhoun County Schools will seek medical
attention for the student.

If you have kept your child home due to illness, you can contact Nurse Trudi to see if your child
needs to be seen by a doctor or if Nurse Trudi can provide you a school excuse.

To maintain the health and safety of our students, Calhoun County Schools will be offering testing on
a random sample weekly of at least 10% of students who are not fully vaccinated and have returned
parental permission to participate in the random testing. The only students that will be tested are the ones
that have turned in a permission form. We will have an informational booth with testing and permission
forms at the Back to School bash on August 17. Stop by the booth for information and sign up to win an i-
pad. Each week we will be offering a reward drawing for students and staff.
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